
Little Wilbraham & Six Mile Bottom Parish Council


Note: Annual Governance statement 21-22


Little Wilbraham and Six Mile Bottom Parish council have answered no to Box 5 on the 
annual governance statement as the risk register was not reviewed during the financial year 
21-22. This was on the agenda for March 22 and due to clerk absence due to sickness this 
was deferred to the next meeting and was not reviewed until May 22. The council will try to 
ensure this does not happen again and that the agenda is completed at all meetings 
regardless of absences.


Hayley Livermore

Parish Council Clerk & RFO

June 2022



